
 

HH Architecture Expands Design Staff 
 
March 18, 2016   
  
Raleigh, N.C. - HH Architecture, is pleased to announce that it has hired Andres Barrero 
as intern architect.  
 
Mr. Barrero received a Master of Architecture with certificates in City Design and Energy 
& Technology from NC State University where he received his undergraduate degree in 
Architecture as well. He is passionate about sustainable design practices, one of the core 
beliefs of HH Architecture. He is currently working on the design team for the Person 
County Senior Center and Pleasant Park in Apex. 
 
Originally from Colombia, South America, Mr. Barrero moved to the United States with 
his family when he was 16 years old. He attended high school in Charlotte, NC and 
moved to Raleigh to attend NC State. He enjoys outdoor activities such as hiking and 
camping. 
 
“With fresh enthusiasm for architecture, he will provide support for our team during all 
phases of design and construction administration,” said Kristen Hess, principal of HH 
Architecture. 
 
About HH Architecture    
HH Architecture is a design firm focused on creating spaces that promote learning, 
wellness, and recreation. We are committed to improving the community through 
conscientious, responsible design. We are accredited professionals in Leadership in 
Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) and have extensive experience with design 
that minimizes waste and uses resources wisely. Visit www.hh-arch.com. 
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